
AMENDMENT SHEET 

 

Planning Committee 18 February 2016 

 

Item 7. 3 land to north/south of Tollgate West, Stanway 

 

Correction: 

P40 paragraphs 3.7 & 3.8 

Reference to ‘Code of Conduct’ therein should read ‘Code of Practice’ as in the 
Council’s Planning Procedures Code of Practice which is correctly referred to 
elsewhere in the report including paragraphs 3.5, 1.4 & 1.1. 

 

Letter dated 16 February 2016 from Ellison’s on behalf of Tollgate Partnership Ltd  to 
Andrew Weavers the Council’s Monitoring Officer formally requesting that :- 

1. The application not be taken to the Planning committee on 18th February 
2016 but be presented to the 3 March 2016 Committee instead. 

2. Whichever meeting the application is presented the applicant should be given 
the opportunity to make representation to the Committee 

The requests are made on the basis of….. 

“..the very real concerns that [they] have, which leading counsel Christopher 
Katowski QC shares, as to the fundamental – and unlawful – unfairness involved 
should the Council press ahead on the basis currently envisaged in taking the 
application to the 18th February meeting.” 

 

The letter is reproduced in full below:- 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

In response Andrew Weavers has issued the following letter:‐ 

(please see next pages) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Barton Willmore, agent for the Tollgate Partnership Ltd, has written a detailed 
representation (dated 15 February 2016) in which the supplemental report and 
the process that preceded its production is analysed and criticised. The letter 
also includes a copy of a Counsel Opinion from Mr Christopher Katkowski QC 
provided to the applicants. 

The Barton Willmore letter and Mr Katkowski’s Opinion are both reproduced in 
full below:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  



  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Since the supplemental report was published a further 5 letters of representation from local people 

have been received all expressing support for the proposal as a welcome and needed expansion of 

facilities on this side of town. Comments generally reflect those previously raised by others and 

reported earlier. 

However, one of the writers commented on her experience leaving the previous meeting:‐ 

“Upon leaving the last planning meeting I realised why families 
wouldn't go into the town at night, we walked from the town hall to 
St Johns car park, the streets were in darkness, and the back 
entrance to St Johns car park is disgusting, smelling of urine and 
tucked away from public view, why would a family risk their 
children’s safety by taking them into the town centre?” 

 

another comments, amongst other things, thus:‐ 

“I recently visited the town of Shrewsbury where there is a vibrant 
town centre with some fantastic high quality independent shops, as 
well as very popular out of town cinemas and retail parks.  This is 
proof that the two can go hand in glove.  Colchester Borough council 
seem to think that they can scare people into stopping out of town 
developments as a way of covering up their inadequacies in being 
able to run the borough properly.” 

 

 



Since the report was prepared a representation from Curzon has been received objecting to the 

Tollgate Village proposal. It is reproduced in full below:‐ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A representation has also been received from Caddick Developments expressing their view of the 

likely impact on investment prospects in the Town centre if the event of planning permission for the 

Tollgate Village proposal being granted. That states:‐ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

  

  

  

  

   

    

   

  

 

 



  

  

 

  

  

 

   

   

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


